
Notice from the Office of the Director of Public Prosecutions 

 

With a view towards safeguarding the health and safety of members of staff and the public who we 

serve and in an effort to mitigate the risks associated with the COVID-19, the Office of the Director 

of Public Prosecutions wishes to advise of the following measures which will be implemented as of 

Monday 30th March 2020 and until further notice, 

 

(1) the Office will not be open to the public; 

(2) anyone who wishes to contact the Office may do so by calling or sending an SMS or text 

message to the number 625-2266; 

(3) correspondence will only be received electronically at dppbelize1@btl.net; 

(4) service of documents will be accepted at dppbelize1@btl.net. 

 

The Office thanks you for your understanding and co-operation and will provide further information 

as the situation develops. 
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